
The program began with an
introduction to SUT’s academic
and research capabilities,
followed by presentations from
Technopolis and Midsummer.
Mr. Svensson delivered a
keynote address on Wood
Value Chain System Change
and Midsummer Solar
Solutions, highlighting the
company’s approach to
sustainability and circular
economy practices. The
morning session was attended
by SUT researchers, lecturers,
and students from various
institutes, offering a platform to
exchange perspectives on
sustainability-driven innovation.

Midsummer Delegation Visits SUT to Explore Green
Innovation Partnership

The delegation, led by Mr. Lars Svensson,
Head of Strategic Partnerships and
Business Development – ASEAN, visited SUT
to explore cooperation in solar energy
solutions and sustainable forestry
development. Particular interest was shown
in areas such as reforestation, low-impact
production, and opportunities for green
exports from Thailand.
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Nakhon Ratchasima, June 19, 2025 –
Suranaree University of Technology (SUT), in
collaboration with the Center for
International Affairs and Technopolis,
proudly welcomed a delegation from
Midsummer, a leading Swedish company in
thin-film solar technology, for a strategic visit
aimed at promoting green innovation and
international research collaboration.
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     The delegation, led by Mr. Lars
Svensson, Head of Strategic Partnerships
and Business Development –ASEAN,
visited SUT to explore cooperation in solar
energy solutions and sustainable forestry
development. Particular interest was
shown in areas such as reforestation, low-
impact production, and opportunities for
green exports from Thailand.
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     In the afternoon, focused discussions took place between the
Midsummer delegation and SUT researchers and institute
representatives. These sessions explored areas of mutual interest,
including the potential for future joint research and pilot initiatives.
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